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This is a dramatic expansion of law enforcement overreach. Legislators should be 

putting in their efforts towards ensuring the privacy of the citizens of Oregon. Instead 

this bill gives away our right wholesale in exchange for living in a perpetual 

surveillance state. What a shame that the value of privacy of citizens carries no 

weight with the officials elected by the people. Do the right thing, vote no on this bill. 


